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Dear Vishal,
Re: Sponsorship of Frenford Cricket Club

We are writing to you in relation to your sponsorship of Frenford Cricket Club (“FCC?).

FCC is truly grateful to the sponsorship that Calyx Solutions will provide of £5000 for the cricket
seasons 2025 — 2026. Calyx along with other sponsors supporting the club means that we are able
to provide cricket to young people at a very cheap price at a venue which is one of the best in the
whole County.

As you know, our club is based in an area where many families are vulnerable and live in conditions
which are quite tough. By supporting the club, you along with other supporters are helping us to
deliver cricket to those who wish to play the game.

FCC is part of the Frenford Youth Club (“FYC”) and plays under the umbrella of the organisation.
With so many young people coming through the doors of the organi.'sarion every week, it is
important that the organisation is able to give opportunities to young people in life that many
would otherwise never get the chance to enjoy. Sports is one of them and cricket is an activity
that many young people seek to partake in. The demand for cricket is huge and as a result FYC
and FCC deliver cricket almost every day of the week.



FCC have 5 Saturday cricket sides and provide cricket to over 20 youth teams during the summer
and several indoor cricket sides.

We look forward to seeing you at the club and will ensure that you are invited to the clubs major
functions including the end of season awards.

Once again, your assistance is appreciated.
Thank you
Kind Regards

Irfan Shah (Chair) and Yasin Patel (Vice-Chair)



